
 
 

 
 
 
5:30pm. All students are 
welcome. Formalities will begin 
at approximately 7:15pm and 
the evening will end at 7:30pm. 
 
PRESENTATION NIGHT 
Tuesday 13th December is our 
long awaited Presentation 
Night. Doors will open at 5:30pm 
and the evening will begin at 
6pm. All students are to wear 
their full summer school uniform. 
Formalities will run from 6pm to 
approximately 7pm. A light 
supper is being provided by the 
P&C and the performance itself 
should start at 7:30pm. The 
weather channel is predicting 
temps of 30 deg so pack plenty 
of water! 
 
Please don’t hesitate to 
contact me on 
jodee.murrie@det.nsw.edu.au  
or make an appointment at 
the office on Ph: 6379 1404 
Jodee Burcher 
Principal 

COMMUNICATION 
Hopefully you have been 
receiving adequate 
communication to keep up to 
date with all the crazy goings 
on here at RPS these days! 
The staff have been at school 
at 7:30 each morning and are 
not leaving till after 6pm to 
ensure costumes, reports and 
end of year requirements are 
completed and the students 
have an enjoyable last few 
weeks at school. 
I’d like to take this opportunity 
to thank the staff at RPS for the 
outstanding job they do.  On 
top of being phenomenal 
teachers, they go above and 
beyond to ensure your children 
are given every possible 
opportunity for success. As I 
have mentioned before, I have 
taught at much larger schools 
that don’t provide the students 
with the opportunities or  
learning environment that RPS 
does. 
Our staff are managing families 
and lives of their own, but when 
they are here, it is all about 
your children. 
Especially at this time of year, I 
would personally like to thank 
them, I feel privileged to work 
alongside them. 
 

DRESS REHEARSAL 
Went off without a hitch. Thank 
you to the parents and 
community members who 
came out to cheer us on! The 
children loved it. 
 
VOLUNTEER MORNING TEA 
After tomorrow’s Presentation 
Assembly, a morning tea will 
be provided by the teachers 
to thank our fantastic 
volunteers. Thank you to those 
fabulous parents and 
grandparents who come and 
read, work in the garden, have 
been madly sewing costumes 
or are generally always here 
lending a hand. We 
appreciate and are grateful 
for all that you do! 
 
PRESENTATION ASSEMBLY 
Will begin at 9:30am in the 
school hall tomorrow. It is run 
along similar lines as a regular 
assembly, but all students get 
a certificate of some type. The 
announcement of the final four 
nominees for Captains / 
Prefects will be made at the 
end of the assembly. 
 
YEAR 6 FAREWELL ASSEMBLY & 
DISCO Will be held this Friday 
at the school hall. Year 5 will 
decorate and organise the 
evening. It will begin at  

From the principal’s desk... 

Dates for your calendar… 
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9th...Presentation Assembly and Volunteer morning tea 

9th...Year 6 Farewell Disco 

12th...Students at the hall all day 

13th...Presentation Night 

14th…Reports go home 

15th...SRC Market Day 

16th...Students last day, talent quest & Christmas themed dress up! 
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Look at us in our  
fabulous costumes! 
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Hamper 

donations 

can be left 

at the 

office. 

 

R y l s t o n e  

Donations for our Christmas Hamper raffle 
will be gladly accepted. Donations can 
be left at the office up until Monday 12th 
December. The tickets for this raffle will be 
sold and drawn on Presentation Night, 
13th December. 
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Costume fee $10 for student 
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